
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

August 27, 2007                                            Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Harold 

McCullick, Commissioner Kathy M Luthi, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County 

Clerk Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Luthi.     

 

The official minutes of August 20, 2007, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

Vouchers were approved. 

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, came in and discussed legal matters.   

 

Kenny Baccus, Noxious Weed Administrator, informed the board of Noxious Weed 

issues. 

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, discussed roads and bridges of the county. 

 

Truette McQueen, County Appraiser, brought in a zoning resolution allowing Verdi, 

Lindsey, and Lakeview and CC Schur’s addition, into the Village District.  The 

commissioners signed resolution 07-30, in regards to Verdi, Resolution 07-31, in regards 

to Lindsey, and Resolution 07-32, in regards to Lakeview/CC Schur’s addition.   

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 46.  Ken visited on jail matters. 

   

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m.   


